
 
 
 

 
 
 

ICEMA 
MEDICAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

 
MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 
__________________________________________ 
 
The Medical Advisory Committee meeting scheduled on Thursday, December 17, 2020, has 
been cancelled.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact Ron Holk, RN, EMS Coordinator, at 909-388-5808 
or via e-mail at ron.holk@cao.sbcounty.gov. 
 
 

Next Scheduled Meeting: 
 

February 25, 2021 
1300 

 
 

ICEMA Training Rooms A & B 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ICEMA 
1425 South “D” Street 

San Bernardino, CA 92415-0060 
(909) 388-5823  FAX (909) 388-5825 


